



General Manager's Office University Hospital Galway Newcastle Road Galway Tel: (091) 544200

21st November, 2022

REF: PQ57465/22

RE: To ask the Minister for Health when persons (details supplied) will receive their Covid-19 recognition payment for frontline workers; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Michael McNamara

Staff in Galway Cancer Care West have not received their bonus of one thousand euro for working during Covid 19 Coronavirus.

Dear Deputy McNamara,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you directly in the context of the request for information referenced above.

In response to your query, Cancer Care West does not fall under GUH Management and therefore we are unable to advise.

I trust this clarifies the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Kane

General Manager

Galway University Hospitals